
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA 

 

It was fantastic to see so many of you at the Christmas Extravaganza last week!   

 

Ziggy Zoo kept all the children entertained, as did the pocket money games in Tembo 

class.  Splat the Sprout was particularly popular – with the children showing great 

determination to splat those pesky vegetables!  And the children looked fabulous with 

their painted faces, hair braids and LED party accessories! 

 

Our winner of Name the Reindeer was Millie from Tumbili class.  The winning name – 

Shimmer – was picked by Mrs Tucker. 

 

We raised an amazing amount of money through this event (exact figures to be 

published in the new year) – and this will all go back into the school.  A big thank you 

to everyone who came along and supported this. 

 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE  

 

The Christmas raffle draw took place yesterday after school and what an amazing 

turnout!  We hope you all enjoyed the hot chocolate and treats! 

 

Father Christmas looked amazing after his beard was decorated – thank you to 

Sophie Camillier for her glitter work and Kev Nunn for his extra special contribution! 

 

For those of you who were not there in person, we will do our best to get your prize 

to you before the end of term (or even during the holidays if possible). 

 

We raised just under £700 – which is an absolutely fantastic amount for the school!  

In addition, the donation buckets were out (thank you to Santa’s Little Helpers for 

their work in shaking the buckets!) and through these we have raised a further 

£62.34 towards the schools charity this year – The Breck Foundation.  Thank you! 

 

Thank you all for your support. 

 

NEXT FACES MEETING 

 
 

FACES UPDATE 



 

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 10th January at 9.30am, at Huttons in the 

Memorial Park. 

 

As always, please feel free to contact any of the FACES team in person, via the 

office or by email to faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk if you’d like to get in touch. 

 

THANK YOU’S 

 

Thank you to everyone who has supported us this year – for your contributions 

towards raffle prizes, your support at events and your generosity in helping us to 

raise money for the school. 

 

Thank you also to the school staff who have offered us assistance and guidance over 

the past year – it is greatly appreciated! 

 

Everyone at FACES would like to wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

 

THE FACES TEAM 

 

mailto:faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk

